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Update on Connectivity Planning for the Southern Gulf Islands

The Electoral Areas Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

That staff be directed to seek partnerships with one or more Internet Service Providers and pursue

funding for the design and implementation of the Southern Gulf Islands Connectivity Plan.

(NWA)
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